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29th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child has been selected to compete in the Basketball Festival on Tuesday 12th 
December 2023 at Aldersley Stadium, Aldersley Road, Wolverhampton, WV6 9NW. 
 
Children will leave school at approximately 11:30am and be back at school before the end of the 
school day. We will be traveling to and from the event by minibus.  
 
All children must have their full P.E kit including trainers and a water bottle with them 
when they come to school in the morning.   
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). If 
you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch, please let the school 
office know by Monday 4th December 2023 (this packed lunch will consist of a sandwich ham 
or cheese, water, vegetable sticks, crisp or biscuit and a piece of fruit). No orders can be taken 
after this date.  
 
Please complete consent form below giving consent for your child to take part.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Pitt & Mrs Gallant  
 
...................................................................................................................................... 
 
 

I agree to my child................................................... (name) to compete in Basketball Festival on 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 at Aldersley Stadium, Aldersley Road, Wolverhampton, WV6 

9NW. 
 
Please tick as appropriate 

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child for this event. 

 
 
Signed ..............................................................parent/carer   Date................................... 
 
 
Contact Telephone number ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
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